
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPRING NEWSLETTER 9 – 08.03.2024 
 
Hi everyone, 
Well, the yellow thing in the sky has suddenly put in an appearance (sporadically of course) which 
has at least meant that the children have been able to go out for some break and lunch.  This 
makes such a difference to the children’s behaviour and their mental health. 
 
We have had such a busy week with some pretty big events taking place.  Firstly, a huge thank 
you to all of the staff who have given up their time last week and this week to give the children 
such wonderful experiences.  We had a very successful Songfest last week and of course London 
as well (see below).  Then there has been a Year 5 and 6 swimming gala, a Cornish trip to the 
library on St. Piran’s Day and even a 13-1 win for the boys football team this week!  I am so glad 
to see so much going on that enhances the learning experiences of the children.  
 
And of course yesterday we had World Book Day.  We haven’t dressed up for a couple of years 
(and there has been a lot of quite negative press this week regarding schools asking children to 
dress up) and the children looked amazing, with some fabulous reasons for why they have chosen 
to dress up as that character.  Please remember that we would never ask parents to spend money 
on anything like costumes for something like WBD.  They can be very minimal with an amazing 
piece of writing why and still win their class.  We can always help with this if you need it. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mr. H 

 
London 
I was so immensely proud of the children who came on the London trip last Friday.  It was a long 
day filled with lots of walking, lots of talking and lots of eating but my goodness the children were 
simply amazing all day.  They engaged brilliantly with all of the activities, they were polite and 
inquisitive during the Houses of Parliament tour and their behaviour was commented on on 3 
separate occasions during the day.  Well done to everyone who came, and a big thank you to Mr. 
Davey, Mrs. Cullerton, Miss Tullett and Mr. Rockett for making the trip such fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Pantomime Tickets 
Just a quick reminder that we have very cheap pantomime tickets available for next January.  
Please come to reception to buy them if you would like to. 
 
Eden Event  

Free Event – Eden Project -Thursday 7th March 2024 1000hrs – 1300hrs No booking required. 
Join Parent Carers Cornwall at their Drop-in Information Event on March 7th, 2024, from 10 am to 
1 pm at the Long Gallery, Eden Project 
This event offers a valuable opportunity for parents/carers and families to connect with essential 
support services. 
Various organisations, including Transport, CAMHS, EHCP Team, Direct Payments, Social Care, 
and more, will be present to provide information and assistance. Whether you're seeking guidance 
on transportation, mental health support, education plans, or social care resources, this event is a 
one-stop-shop for valuable information and connections. 
 
Don't miss this chance to engage with experts and fellow parents, fostering a supportive 
community for the challenges and joys of parenting. 
See link below: 
 
https://www.liskeard.net/news-and-events/latest-news/parent-carers-cornwall-drop-in-information-
event#:~:text=Join%20Parent%20Carers%20Cornwall%20at,connect%20with%20essential%20su
pport%20services. 
  
Please Note: Entry to the Eden Project is separate. 
 
Tuck 
Please remember that tuck is limited to healthy biscuits, fruit or a cereal bar.  Also, we have a 
number of children who are forgetting snack (or not having one provided for them) and they are 
coming to the office asking if we can provide one for them.  Unfortunately we are not in a position 
to do this for so many children. 
 
Medication 
A quick reminder  that all dispensing is done on a voluntary basis and that all medication should 
be collected when the duration has expired. Please come in and collect medication that has been 
sat in the cupboard for some time, it's like Boots the Chemist in the office at the moment!! Policy 
states that medication should only be held for current illnesses.  
 
Cross Country 
It is with extremely great pleasure that I share with you the results from the cross country league 
this year.  Check these out and revel in the magnificence of our awesome, resilient and 
collaborative team.  I have heard such brilliant things about how supportive the whole team are 
towards each other and how well they have performed this year.  Look at Darcy, steadily 
improving from 46th to 4th, Florrie coming 1st every time, Oliver and Taylor in single figures every 
race.  And that’s just a small selection.  Every single child on the list below has shown courage 
and the Carbeile spirit when they have raced.  Well done Team Carbeile! 
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Dates (from last week, just in case!!) 
I am conscious that there are a lot of whole school dates in the diary for March, but sometimes this 
is the way it falls.  The dates are below just to ensure you know what is when! 
Thursday 14th March School disco.  
Friday 15th March Red Nose Day.  Children can come to school dressed in anything they 

choose for a donation towards charity.  Suggested donation of £1 
please. 

Friday 22nd March Easter Fayre.  This will start at 1.30pm, with a cake stall, games in 
classes and other exciting things including a great raffle too. 

Thursday 28th March  Last day of term – wear pyjamas, raising money for St. Luke’s as 
requested by our school council. 

 
I will text out in good time so you remember all of these! 
 
Please see other dates below for things like Celebration Assemblies for Year 6 etc. 
 
 
 



Piggy Patrol 
It will be Godrevy class next week so if you would like your child to start this, they should bring 
their wellies in on Monday. 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPRING  

Thursday 14th March School Disco 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Thursday 21st March Spring Term Reports to parents 

Friday 22nd March Easter Fayre 

Monday 25th March 
Year 6 Celebration Assembly: Pendeen 1:30pm; Lizard 2pm and 
Godrevy 2:30pm 

Thursday 28th March Pyjama Day, Bring a Teddy for a donation to St. Luke’s 

Thursday 28th March LAST DAY OF SPRING TERM 

1st – 12th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

SUMMER  

Monday 15th April INSET Day, children not in school 

Monday 6th May BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 7th May Year 4 Celebration Assemblies 

Wednesday 8th May Year 3 Celebration Assemblies 

13th – 16th May Year 6 SATs Week 

Tuesday 21st May Sports Day 

Thursday 23rd May Year 5 Celebration Assemblies 

27th – 31st May HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Monday 3rd June INSET Day, children not in school 

Wednesday 5th June Fizzpop Science for Year 3 

Thursday 6th June Year 4 trip to Paignton Zoo 

Friday 5th July Year 3 Aquarium Sleepover  

Thursday 11th July Summer Term Reports to Parents 

Friday 12th July Year 6 Sleepover 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Thursday 18th July Parents’ Evening 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Colour Run 

Wednesday 24th July LAST DAY OF SUMMER TERM 

Thursday 25th July SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 



 
 
 


